Outdoor Summer Tournament - Cricket, Touch Rugby, and Softball

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Your child has been chosen to represent the school in Cricket, Touch Rugby or Softball at the Outdoor Summer Tournament to be held at Hagley Park on Tuesday the 4th December.



204 Selwyn Street Christchurch 8024 Ph (03) 332 2408 Fax (03) 337 2140

Students will be travelling by bus, to and from Hagley Park. The students are expected to **arrive at school at 8.00am.** The bus will be leaving school at 8:15am. It is expected that the bus will arrive back at school by approximately 3:15pm.

Students need to wear their PE uniform. Cricket players may wear white long cricket pants if they have them.

We would like to give as many students as possible the opportunity to enter this event. In order to enter all sports we will be reliant on parents/caregivers who could help with supervision. If you are able to help please tick the box on the slip below and return it to the school office by **Monday 3rd December**.

Please ensure that your child has plenty of food and drink for the day. Parents are welcome to spend all or part of the day with us. The first games begin at 9:00am.

Please sign and return the form below and return it to the office by **Monday 3rd December.**

Yours sincerely

Aaron Nixon Sport Co-ordinator

Outdoor Summer Tournament - Cricket, Touch Rugby and Softball	
☐ I give permission for compete in the Outdoor Summer Tourname	Room to travel by bus to nt in:
□ Softball □ Cricket	
☐ I am able to help with supervision of:	
□ Softball □ Cricket	Touch Rugby
Name of parent /caregiver	
Contact Cell Ph #	
Signed	

Please return to the office by Monday 3rd December